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Oshkosh Utility Billing and Collections to be closed for in-service training 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., October 13, 2023 – The city of Oshkosh Finance Department, including Utility 

Billing and Collections, will be closed to the public on Tuesday, October 17, 2023, from 11:00 

a.m. to 2:00 p.m. for a staff meeting and in-service training.   

 

The public is asked to schedule transactions at other times during the day on October 17th.  

Collections and Utility Billing will be available to assist customers from 8:00 to 11:00 a.m. and 

then again from 2:00 to 4:30 p.m. on October 17th. If a transaction can only be made from 11:00 

a.m. to 2:00 p.m., a drop box in front of City Hall can be utilized. 

 

The Finance Department appreciates customers’ cooperation and understanding during this 

brief period of inconvenience. The timing of the meeting and training was established to create 

the minimal amount of disruption in normal service.  

 

For more information, please contact the Finance Department at (920) 236-5005.  
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